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Important Reminders for Spring 2022 Registration
When enrolling for courses in the Spring 2022 and beyond, student veterans will need to
enroll in in-class courses to continue receiving MHA at the current rate. Hybrid courses

with an in-class component are considered in-class by the VA. Online courses will cause
the housing allowance to pay at 50 percent of what students receive for in-class courses.
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Veterans Day is Thursday,
November 11

Veterans Day Celebration

Stop by Veterans Services for our Open
House on Tuesday, November 9 from
11:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. in Veterans Hall.
We will have food and dessert available
for our student veterans, and for spouses
and dependents of veterans.

Play a board game, cards, chess or
checkers; challenge someone to a game
of cornhole, or sit and relax. We look
forward to seeing you!

Virtual Film Screening

The College is hosting a virtual film
screening and creative writing event from
2-4 p.m. Tuesday, November 9 that will
give students an opportunity to
decompress, watch and discuss three
award-winning short films that explore the
topic of mental health and connect with
wellness resources available to them.
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FAFSA® Workshop for

Veterans, Military Families
There will be a FAFSA® Workshop from
2-4 p.m. Tuesday, October 26 in
Heritage Hall Room 129 for Veterans,
Active Duty Military, and Spouses and
Dependents of Veterans and Military
Personnel. If you need help with your
FAFSA®, this is your chance to get
personalized assistance.

The workshop is being offered by Student
Financial Services.

Questions:
Call (567) 661-2387
Email studentfinancial@owens.edu

Office of Veterans Services
VA Work-Study Position
Available for Spring 2022

If you have administrative skills and can
send and receive email, make phone
calls, answer phones, file, scan, fax,
assist veteran students with general
inquiries and provide proper clerical
assistance as needed, then please email



http://www.owens.edu/veterans
mailto:studentfinancial@owens.edu

You can learn more about the program
here, and if you're interested in attending,
there are currently still seats available for
Owens students. Sign up for free via this
registration page.

Owens-sponsored Toledo Walleye
Game/Military Appreciation Night
Would you like to take your family, friend
or significant other to a Walleye game?
Owens Community College is sponsoring
the Walleye’s Military Appreciation Night
on Friday, November 12. Veterans
Services has tickets for the game.

Call us at (567) 661-8387 or email
vets@owens.edu if you want to attend.
Go Walleye!

sharron_pappas@owens.edu or call

(567) 661-7595 to learn more about the
work-study position.

To qualify for VA Work-Study, you must
be enrolled at least three-quarters time in
a degree or professional program. You
can finish the work-study contract and
still qualify for and receive your
educational benefits.

Attention Student Veteran

December Graduates

If you will be graduating in December,
please stop by Veterans Services on
Tuesday, December 14, and pick up your
red, white and blue veteran cord to wear
at the graduation ceremony to designate
your veteran status.

The office staff also will give you a small
token of our appreciation so that you can
remember your days at Owens. If you
cannot make it on Tuesday, please give
us a call at (567) 661-7595 and let us
know when you would like to stop by.

Commencement is Friday, December
17. For all of the ceremony details, visit
www.owens.edu/commencement.

get involved.
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Social Media
Connect with the Veterans Services
Office on social media:

Facebook Page
@OwensStudentVeterans
Instagram Page
owensstudentveterans

Watch Your Email: Student Veterans Organization Forming

We are excited to share that we now have a Student Veterans Organization! The
organization's leader, Will Beasley, will be emailing all student veterans and military
affiliate population members soon with details. Watch your email to learn how you can

Click to learn more about Veterans Services

Veterans Services Closed
The Veterans Services office will be
closed on the following dates:

Veterans Day: Thursday, November 11

Thanksgiving Break: Wednesday,
November 24 — Friday, November 26

Holiday Break: Friday, December 24 —
Friday, December 31
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